
 Letters to Santa  
November 24—December 15 

A North Pole Express mailbox will 

be placed in front of City Hall for 

children to write Santa and his 

helpers a letter for Christmas.   
 

Child’s name and return address 

must be included in order for 

Santa to write back.  

Questions?  Contact Parks and Recreation at 614-833-2211. 


